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Welcome to St Bede’s...

This Week’s EventsThis Week’s Events
Tuesday 10th Dec
UKS2 Christmas Performances
10am & 2pm
Wednesday 11th Dec
LKS2 Christmas Performance
10am & 2pm
Thursday 12th Dec

KS1 Christmas Performance
10am & 2pm
Christmas Movie Night 3-5pm

Friday 13th Dec
EYFS Christmas Performance
10am & 2pm

Attendance up to  03/12/24

Don’t forget you can view our school calendar any time on our school website
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar

You can now view our latest
curriculum newsletters,

Spanish and Geography, on
our school website

https://stbedesdarlington.bhc
et.org.uk/curriculum/subjects

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/curriculum/subjects
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/curriculum/subjects


Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...



Coming Up Next Week...Coming Up Next Week...

We need parent
helpers  to walk with

the children for carols in
church. If you are able

to volunteer please
contact the school office

01325 466411
admin@stbedesdarlingt

on.bhcet.org.uk

MON - KS2 Christmas Party

TUE - Visit from Santa

WED - Christmas Pantomime

 THU 
Christmas dinner/jumper day
KS1 & EY Christmas Party

FRI
KS2 Carols in church
KS1 & EY Carols in school
Advent Market

Bambinelli Sunday - 15th December
The beautiful Advent Tradition, Bambinelli

Sunday, follows that on the Third Sunday of
Advent (Gaudete Sunday) children and adults

bring their Baby Jesus figures from their homes
to St Peters Square where they are blessed by

the Pope.

Parishes around the world now join in the
celebration, encouraging young children to

make the connection between the Nativity set
at home and their local church where they
worship each weekend. Families can make

their own 'Bambinelli' if they wish.



Buddies
Some photos of
year 6 having a

wonderful time with
their reception

‘buddies’ 

St Bede's had a fantastic day celebrating all things Spanish. We enjoyed spending time
in our pastoral groups learning all about Spanish artists, Spanish Christmas and

Spanish speaking countries. Local musician, Mark Boden then treated us to a Spanish
music workshop, where we found out about the history of flamenco, learned some

clapping rhythms and joined in as he performed, 'Te Quiero Verde.' 

Spanish DaySpanish Day

A very special thank
you for Father Kevin

for coming in to
school to bless our
Christmas tree for

us last week


